
       

  

  

July 8, 2020 
Meeting 
 
 
 

President- John Fritch, President-Elect-Paul Raffer, Secretary Ed McBride, Treasurer VACANT 
Board Members: Bob Allan, Victoria Bentley,  Judy Bronstein, Tim Ellis (Ex-officio),  Dorys Halftermeyer-
Ross, Helene Kalffus, Barbara Lippert, Andrea Madrigal, Michele Nobleman, Frank Peabody, Paul Raffer 
District Governor:  Barry Valdez 
Desertarian Reporters:  Frank Peabody,  Barbara Lippert, VACANT 
 
 

 
Weekly	Zoom	Call	

Desertarian	Reporter:	Barbara	Lippert	
	
We	had	13	participants	and	we	started	using	the	new	Club	Zoom	
account.	
	
Our	President	John	Fritch	opened	the	meeting	with	4	way	test.	
	
John	is	asking	for	a	list	of	speakers	to	come	to	our	weekly	Zoom	
call.	He	is	exploring	possibilities	and	if	anyone	has	any	suggestions	
please	let	him	know.	
	
John	has	a	lot	of	masks	and	sanitizers	for	non	profits	if	anyone	
needs	them.	Please	let	him	know.	
	
Frank	Peaboody	asked	Ed	to	announce	Charlie	House’s	neice	asked	
that	any	Club	Member	that	would	like	to	honor	her	Uncle	should	so	
so	by	making	a	donation	in	Charlie’s	name	to	Palm	Springs	Rotary	
Foundation.	It	was	one	of	his	favorite	places	to	give	money	and	she	
knows	he	would	be	pleased.	
	
Ed	reminded	everyone	that	Jacque	Wachs	announced	that	Sandra	
Levinson’s	family	asked	that	we	send	cards	to	the	Rotary	Club	PO	
Box	and	Jacque	will	gather	them	and	deliver	to	the	family.	
Donations	to	The	Mizell	Senior	Center	or	any	of	the	other	non-
profits	mentioned	in	Sandra’s	obituary	can	go	directly	to	them.	
Gifts	to	the	Palm	Springs	Rotary	Foundation	can	go	to	our	PO	Box.	
	

Rotary	Club	of	Palm	Springs	
PO	Boox	171	

Palm	Springs,	CA	92263	
	
Have	a	great	week!	
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

• Barbara	Lippert	
announced	she’s	
looking	for	volunteers	
foor	the	Vocational	
Committee.	Let	her	
know	if	you	are	
interested.	

• It’s	time	to	update	
the	club	roster.	If	you	
can’t	update	your	
information	in	DacDB	
please	email	Ed	any	
changes	or	corrections	
and	he	will	make	them	
for	you.	Be	sure	we	
have	current	address,	
phone	number	and	
email!	The	cutoff	for	
making	changes	so	
that	he	can	produce	a	
roster	will	be	July	23!	

• We	are	looking	for	
additional	Desertarian	
Reporters.	It’s	easy	
and	requires	you	take	
notes	and	send	to	Ed	
for	editing.	If	you	
would	like	to	
volunteer	let	Barbara	
Lippert	know!!	

 
 

 
 

 

July begins our Rotary New Year! 
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